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Construction Alert:
Watch for Truck Traffic at DeBary SunRail Station

Work involves parking lot expansion

DeBary – SunRail customers and commuters traveling US 17/92 near DeBary need to be alert
for increased construction traffic as work continues at the DeBary SunRail parking lot expansion
project.

Peak time for the construction traffic is Monday-Friday from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Motorists should
be on the lookout for dump trucks making turns at Fort Florida Road and US 17/92.

The project expands the SunRail parking lot by 211 spaces. There are currently 275 existing.
Anticipated opening is the spring of 2017.

Please be careful around construction zones and at railroad crossings. Be smart. Be safe. For
more information about SunRail, including fares, schedules, and station locations, please visit
www.sunrail.com.


